
JANUARY ‘25 UPDATE

On Christmas day, the believers in Mambia held 
the �rst church service in our new building! We 
still have along way to go with windows, doors, 
�ooring and furnishings but it is such an answer 
to prayer to have this new building completed 
enough that we can now meet in it. We are 
hoping that the guesthouse, attached to the 
church will also be usable for our next trip there!
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Our summer mission trip consisted of �ve      
members. Four of us were returners from last 
year and one was a �rst time visitor. It was a 
fruitful trip as we spent quality time with 
students and leaders. In addition to our normal 
events with students, we also provided some 
training for teachers. Other activities included 
repainting some art on our classroom walls and   
repairing some damaged roo�ng on the school.

Here are some current prayer requests...

1) Pray for our director, Pepe, who lost his 
father the day after Christmas.

2) Pray for �nal paperwork to be approved on 
the clinic. 

3) Pray for direction in this nearby village as 
they also want to see us build a school and 
a church in the near future.

Thank you for partnering with us as we love the people of Guinea through word and action!

During our trip this summer, we learned that 
One Jeremiah has birthed another church in a 
nearby village! One of the believers in Mambia 
felt called to start a church there and the group 
has grown to over a hundred people. Our team 
got to meet the congregation and they 
honored us with fruit and traditional clothing 
on the Sunday that we were there.
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